
 

Examination of the Cottenham Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Response to Examiner’s Clarification Question from South Cambridgeshire 
District Council (SCDC) 
  
This document provides SCDC’s response to the question for the District Council on 
the Cottenham Neighbourhood Plan raised by the Examiner, Andrew Ashcroft, in his 
clarification note dated 13 May 2018. 
 
Question of clarification for the District Council 
Policy 3-1.1 
 
What is the anticipated timetable for the determination of planning application 
S/4698/18/OL? 
 
The 264 High Street, Cottenham (S/4698/18/OL) is still awaiting a decision as there 
needs to be more flood risk information submitted to support the application.  The 
Planning Officer advises me that this information will be submitted within the next few 
weeks and a decision is expected to be issued by the end of June.     


